Ref. No 11986
Athens, 20th February 2009
Το 
Mrs Caren Curtis

Deputy Director

Responsible for Freedom of Association -  
International Labour Standards Department 
ILO 
cc. Mrs Katerina Tsotroudis

Fax : +41227997670
Ref: 
Case No 2502 of the CFA against the Government of Greece

Dear Mrs Curtis, 
In view of our forthcoming meeting on 24/2, on the opportunity of our presence at the ILO premises, we are sending you here attached a memo for the follow up of our case.
We would very much wish this memo to be also forwarded to the members of the Committee on Freedom of Association and the members of the Committee of Experts of the ILO. 

We thank you for all the consideration that you have shown to our case, and we are looking forward to our meeting. 
Yours sincerely,

Stavros KOUKOS



Achilles MYLONOPOULOS
President




General Secretary
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